
Meghan Thomas Receives Eagle’s Nest Center’s First Georgia Derrick Legacy Scholarship 

 

On May 5
th

, 2010, Meghan received our first $500 scholarship which will be paid out in her 

second semester next year. After writing an essay as to why she deserved this award, the Board 

of Directors was moved to grant it to her.  She explained the hardships she had grown up with 

and through and has persevered graduating high school and resisting social pressures. Meghan 

has chosen to pursue a career in pediatrics. 

Congratulations Meghan! 


